
Department of Planning and Environment (Sydney Offices)
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001 Your reference: SSD-10470

Our reference: DA20200611002053-EIS & DA 
Exhibition-1 
                        

ATTENTION: Ania Dorocińska
ATTENTION: 

Date: Monday 16 November 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

State Significant Development – Warehouse or Distribution Centre
Request for comments – exhibited Environmental Impact Statement (EIS)
Notice of Exhibition – Woolworths Warehouse and Distribution Centre Auburn (SSD-10470) 11-13 Percy Street
Auburn NSW 2144, 2//DP1183821

Reference is made to correspondence dated 22/10/2020 seeking comments regarding the Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS) currently being exhibited, for the above State Significant Development in accordance with the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.  

The New South Wales Rural Fire Service (NSW RFS) has reviewed the EIS and provides the following comments;

The development site is not located in a bush fire-prone area. Accordingly, there are no requirements for this 
proposal concerning bush fire. No further consultation with the NSW RFS is necessary.
 
For any queries regarding this correspondence, please contact Simon Derevnin on 1300 NSW RFS.

Yours sincerely,

Kalpana Varghese
Team Leader, Dev. Assessment & Planning
Planning and Environment Services
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Postal address 

NSW Rural Fire Service
Locked Bag 17 
GRANVILLE  NSW  2142

Street address 

NSW Rural Fire Service
4 Murray Rose Ave
SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK  NSW  2127

T (02) 8741 5555
F (02) 8741 5550
www.rfs.nsw.gov.au


